
 

 

 

 

 

April 20, 2021 

 

 

Via e-mail to linda.larose@unthsc.edu 

 

Ms. Linda LaRose 

Quality Manager/Research Assistant Director 

UNT Center for Human Identification 

3500 Camp Bowie Blvd. 

Fort Worth, Texas 76107 

 

Re:   Forensic Science Commission Self-Disclosure No. 21.03;  UNTHSC-CHI (Forensic 

Biology/DNA) 

 

Dear Ms. LaRose,  

 

At its April 16, 2021 quarterly meeting, the Commission reviewed the referenced self-

disclosure.  Based on the root cause analysis and corrective actions taken by the laboratory, the 

Commission concluded no further action is necessary at this time.   

 

Should the laboratory identify any material changes to the information provided in 

connection with this self-disclosure, the laboratory should notify the Commission.  Thank you and 

please feel free to contact Commission staff with any questions you may have. 

 

      Sincerely,  

 

 

       Leigh M. Tomlin 

       Associate General Counsel 
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